
 

 

 

 

Noble’s News 

 

 
The situation with the Corona virus (COVID -19)  is foremost in my mind as I 

write this newsletter.  

 
On current advice from the Department of Education our 

Home Tutors Seminar in May will not be going ahead.  
 
As regrettable as this is the school is simply responding to a directive from the 

Education Department. 

 
I will be discussing other possible implications such as home visits with the 

School Council next Tuesday. 

 

We will keep everyone fully up to date as more information comes to light.  

 

The situation is evolving daily. 
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